
NOTES 

An Institute for Teachers of Mathematics will be held on the 
Wellesley College Campus August 23-30, 1949. This Institute is 
sponsored by the Association of Teachers of Mathematics in New 
England and is planned to serve teachers of mathematics in ele­
mentary schools, secondary schools, and colleges. 

Dr. Harish-Chandra of the Institute for Advanced Study and Dr. 
J. A. Jenkins of Harvard University have been awarded Frank B. 
Jewett Fellowships by the American Telephone and Telegraph Com­
pany. 

Professor P. H. Linehan of City College, New York City, has re­
tired with the title emeritus. 

Professor Enrico Bompiani of the University of Rome has been 
appointed to a professorship at the University of Pittsburgh. He will 
spend half of each academic year at the University of Rome. 

Professor Lamberto Cesari of the University of Bologna has been 
appointed to a visiting professorship at the University of California. 

Professor S. S. Chern of the Institute of Mathematics of the 
Chinese Academy is presently a member of the Institute for Ad­
vanced Study. 

Professor D. D. Kosambi of Tata Institute of Fundamental Re­
search, Bombay, India, has been appointed to a visiting professorship 
at the University of Chicago. 

Professor T. G. Room of the University of Sydney has been ap­
pointed to a visiting professorship at the University of Tennessee. 

Professor Enrico Volterra of the University of Rome has been ap­
pointed to an associate professorship of mechanics at Illinois Institute 
of Technology. 

Dr. F. L. Alt of the Ballistic Research Laboratories, Aberdeen 
Proving Ground, has accepted a position as assistant and acting 
chief of the Computation Laboratory, National Bureau of Standards. 

Mr. C. W. Cassel of the University of Dayton has accepted a posi­
tion as chief of the Branch of Measurement and Analysis, Engineer­
ing Division, Clinton County Air Force Base, Wilmington, Ohio. 

Dr. H, E. Ellingson of Rosemount Research Center, University of 
Minnesota, has accepted a position as Mathematician with the Naval 
Ordnance Laboratory, Washington, D. C. 

Mr. L. N. Enequist of the Bendix Aviation Corporation has ac­
cepted a position as mathematician with the Ballistic Research 
Laboratories, Aberdeen Proving Ground. 

Dr. H. G. Landau of the Ballistic Research Laboratories, Aberdeen 
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